From: Jenkins - DNR. Steve

To: Lee, Michael

Cc: Light, Cheryl

Subject: Re: HSR-HALL 12-31 (API# 0512316753)
Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 9:22:18 AM
Attachments: image003.jpa

Mike:

You are approved as requested.

Thanks,

Steve

On Wed, Apr 27, 2016 at 9:11 AM, Lee, Michael <Michael.L ee@anadarko.com> wrote:

Steve,

We have changed our procedure due to some slight BH pressure. Our plan is to cut casing at
1240’ instead of 940’ and to spot 200° of 12 ppg mud before we pull up to 1040’ and start
pumping our stub plug cement. Please respond with your approval.

Thanks,

Mike Lee
VWP Field Engineer

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation

(970) 302-4601

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer

Stephen C. Jenkins, P.E., C.P.E.S.C.

North Central Area Engineer
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